From: Jennifer Kavanagh

Sent: 10 November 2023 11:50
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2023/3079/P - 86a-88 Cleveland Street, W1T 6NJ

To whom it may concern.

T understand that there are plans to change the launderettte at 86a-88 Cleveland Street, W1T 6NJ (ref
2023/3079/P) to a coffee shop.

I live near by, and am shocked to hear this. I have lived in the area for over 20 years, and the launderette has
been here as long as I can remember. As well as being useful for those visiting the neighbourhood, more
importantly, it is an invaluable community resource, and its closure would mean hardship for many of the
least affluent, especially those with families. T used it when my washing machine broke down, but not
everyone can afford a new machine, or to have a machine in the first place.

1 do hope this application will be refused.

Yours,

Jennifer Kavanagh




